Jewish-Christian Relations 7
((J (L/lca

Insights and Issues in the ongoing Jewish-Christian Dialogue

"Blessed be ye who come in the name of the Lord, we

bless you from the house of the Lord”
11.02.2012

Address of Rabbi David Rosen, AJC International Director of Interreligious Affairs, to the United
Nations General Assembly special event for World Interfaith Harmony Week.
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